Riley, Kate

From: Gianetti, Lee

Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 11:57 AM

To: DePasquale, Louie; Peterson, Lisa; Riley, Kate

Cc: Carvello, Maryellen; Cooper, Stacey
Subject: FW: Proposed Tobin School Plan

From: adamhock21

Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 10:05 AM

To: City Manager < City Manager @ Cambridge MA.GOV >

Subject: Fwd: Proposed Tobin School Plan

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device

----- Original message -----

From: adamhock21 <adamhock21@gmail.com>

Date: 12/13/19 9:59 AM (GMT-05:00) To: mayor@cityofcambridgema.gov Subject: Proposed Tobin School Plan

Good morning Marc. I was recently made aware of the proposed Tobin School Plan to expand and get rid of two of the baseball fields. I would just like to say that this is ridiculous! I spent most of my youth on those fields and have many great memories there. Why would you consider taking away outdoor sports and play area for more buildings? Your taking away the opportunity for kids to grow up there (just as I and many others did) to create their own life long lasting nemories.

I'm really sad to see that this was even proposed but I'm not really surprised. I grew up in Cambridge and I've watched it change over the years for the worse. It's basically unaffordable to live there (for the middle class) and it's completely losing its grip.

I hope you and your colleague's take a long look at this project and consider to oppose.

-Adam Hockman

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device